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Dear Parent/Guardian of Future Nashwaaksis Middle School student:

After consultation with District Leadership, all middle schools in the Fredericton and Oromocto area are pleased to announce that starting this fall the first day of school (Tuesday, September 5th) will only be for our Grade 6 students. This will provide a new opportunity for all staff in our building to welcome your child to this new venture called Middle School.   (Wednesday, September 6th is for all grades 6-8)

Our intent is to further explore with your child what their typical day will involve.  We hope by having only Grade 6 students in the building, we will lessen any anxiety or fears they may have with new procedures or expectations. 
Each school will develop their own schedule for that day which will include such things as: 

· A full grade assembly

· Activities led by their Grade 7 and 8 peer leaders
· Time in the homeroom areas to get comfortable
· Time in the cafeteria (please bring a packed lunch)
· Time outside
· Team-building activities

· Exposure to their schedule and teachers they will see 
· Time with their locks and lockers

· We will gather their feedback on the day through an exit slip.

Thanks again for your support as we work together for your child’s success!
Sincerely,

Kendra Frizzell

Principal

Nashwaaksis Middle School
FYI—MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!!  Family BBQ/Parent Night is scheduled for Thursday, September 7th @5:30pm-6:30pm.  Stay tuned for more information!

